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West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  April 4, 2024  
 
TO:  Principals 
  Assistant Principals 
  SEL Testing Coordinators  
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
 
SUBJECT: Early Warning (Panorama) Spring SEL Survey  
 

 
  
 
The final SEL survey window for the 2023-24 school year will open on Monday, April 15, 2024 and close on 
Friday, May 17, 2024 at 12am. Please ensure that you are following the guidance provided in the August 10, 
2023 JAM (found here) regarding SEL survey windows, administration, and communication with parents. 
Please know that you may share the survey questions, with anyone interested, that are included in the August 
10, 2023 JAM link above.  
 
It is strongly encouraged that schools administer this survey at least twice a year.  

https://jam.jordandistrict.org/2023/08/09/panorama-sel-survey-information-2023-24/

